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Executive Committee Meeting
Minutes

14:00, Tuesday 10th December

1. Club Stance on Past Controversies
There have been several changes in circumstances regarding recent disciplinary behaviour. These
include a “forget-and-move-on” approach from the target, a softening of stances from various
parties, and one very contrite player.
The general feeling is that local cricket is at a pivotal moment, and it is expected that by
implementing a Code of Conduct with a strict disciplinary procedure, all clubs will commit to
following it.
The ExCom now feels that it is best to move on too regarding our stance. In essence, however,
nothing has changed regarding members' choice of playing a particular team or not.

2. Code of Conduct and Creation of the Chiangmai Cricket Association
A first draft of the Chiangmai Cricket Association Code of Conduct has been created and will be
circulated to all local clubs for their consideration before its application. It will need to be signed by
two officials from each club before it takes effect.
It is hoped that the Code of Conduct will be agreed upon and signed by all clubs by the end of this
month. Once this is done, it will be sent to every player to follow.

3. Increasing Membership
CMLCC has recruited several new members but aims to increase membership further. Player
availability has been a little disappointing so far.

4. Facebook
Anastasia has been managing our Facebook page to great effect, and we are appreciative of her
efforts.

5. Club Shirts
Club shirts, featuring the new layout of sponsors, are now being distributed to all paid-up members.

6. Upcoming Fixtures
There are two fixtures at Royals for the next two Sundays and Elliot’s brother’s club team from the
UK is planning to play four matches in Chiang Mai between January 1st-5th. A touring team from
North America and the Caribbean, Occidentals CC, wants to play a match in Chiang Mai on January
30th.
We will of course continue to add upcoming matches as they arise.
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